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Blood Donation Appeal 

Dear Friends, 

The month of February is special to all of us! 

You may know that for the last 16 years, Ekushe Academy has been organizing a Blood 

donation program  in  February. We  all voluntarily  donate  blood to Australian Red 

cross Blood Service for a  great cause. 

Such a special little gift may save up to 3  lives!  

Also it is a great opportunity to make others aware about Great Ekushey February (21st 

February, 1952 ) and The International Mother Language Day. 

 

The gift of blood can only come from another human being ... there are no substitutes. 

Giving blood doesn't just benefit recipients. Regardless of who you are, donating blood 

offers many benefits for donors. 

 

It also lets you : 

• Develop a sense of commitment to and connection with your fellow Australians 

• Make a difference in your community by helping others ! 

 

 Please encourage others for this great donation program. We need  to bring more new  

donors.  

 

Friends, to make this group donation more effective, we have to be more specific 

on date and time. 

• The new CBD donation centre is at the rear 483 George street, Sydney, NSW 2000.  
Town Hall Centre. 

• Parramatta Blood donation centre is at  22 Oak St, Rosehill NSW 2142. 
 
Please come forward and  let us  know you and your friends availability with donation 

date and time.  

Your prompt response will help us lot to make this special program is a great success! 

 

Please contact for appointments or inquiries: 

0402301293 , 0421961860 , 0423367609 , 0433019377 , 0468313693 & 0403543366 

 

Kind Regards, 

Nehal Bari 

 


